
KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTIFICATION

No.GRIA(4)14092/10/GW       Thiruvananthapuram
      Dated, 14.08.2014

The  last  date  fixed  for  receipt  of  applications  as  per  the  addendum  notification 
published  in  the  Extra  Ordinary  Gazette  dated,  23.04.2014  inviting  applications  from 
candidates with M.B.B.S & TCMC Registration, to be considered for the  post of Lecturer, in 
the absence of candidates with sufficient qualification for the post of Senior Lecturer in various 
subjects  in  the  Medical  Education  Department  [NCA Notifications  for  various  reservation 
communities Category No.22/2012 to 40/2012, 83/2013 to 105/2013, 129/2013 to 139/2013, 
169/2013 to 171/2013 and 348/2013 to 352/2013] was 22.05.2014. But in the PSC Bulletin, the 
Official fortnightly of the Commission dated 01.05.2014 the last date for receipt of applications 
was by mistake printed as 25.05.2014. In order to give an opportunity to those who could not 
submit their applications after 22.05.2014 due to this mistake in the PSC Bulletin, the last date 
fixed for receipt of applications in response to the above mentioned addendum notification is 
extended to 05.09.2014. Except the last date for submission of application all other conditions 
in the said notification remain unchanged.
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